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Western Sydney residents should not be forced to pay tolls when regular, reliable, public transport 
is not available. Trains to Blue Mountains are infrequent outside peak times and do not run at all 
after 12.30am. A toll will also add to already high transport costs for workers who need to travel to 
urban areas from the west. 


